
Friends of Halsford Park School​
 

Halsford Park Primary School 
Manor Road 

East Grinstead 
West Sussex 

RH19 1LR 
 

   
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 12 March 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Easter Movie Night - Friday 28th March - 3.15-5.15pm 
 
For the first time in over 5 years, Friends of Halsford Park present our Easter Movie Night showing… 
 

                                                                           
 
 
The movie will be shown straight after school in the KS2 Hall, a snack and a drink will be provided. Please 
collect your child from the KS1 playground at 5.15pm. 
 
Tickets cost £4 per child for a popcorn snack and a drink, and can be purchased online via our PTA Events 
website, where you will also need to nominate who will collect your child on the day. 
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofhalsfordpark/?event=event&eventId=96023 
 
Tickets are limited due to capacity in the hall so bookings must be made in advance, and bookings will close 
at 9am on Tuesday 25th  March. 
 
Please Note:  We cannot release older children to walk home unsupervised due to the late finish time & 
phones will be held until the end of the film.  
 
Can you volunteer to help? 
As always, the PTA cannot run these events without the support of extra parent/carer volunteers! So when you 
are booking, please also volunteer yourself, if you possibly can. Thank you! 
 

Chair: Emma Farrington - Secretary: Tudor Fenwick - Treasurer: Richie Fenwick 
Registered Charity Number: 1103845 - email: halsford.pta@gmail.com - facebook: Friends of Halsford Park 

website: www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofhalsfordpark 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofhalsfordpark/?event=event&eventId=96023


Friends of Halsford Park School 
Finally, we know that any family might find themselves in a difficult financial situation and we do not want our 
events to be an additional burden at this time. Therefore, if you are unable to fund the ticket yourself, please 
speak to the school directly, in confidence, who will be able to arrange a subsidised ticket.  
 
If you have any questions, please email halsford.pta@gmail.com or ask via your friendly year group PTA rep! 
 
Regards, 
Friends of Halsford Park School 
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